Capede. C HOA

The CCHOA BQOD realizes that we have missed many meetings, but would like to

express our opin}ons on the redistricting map. There has been some
misunderstanding that we supported the map that OHAN supports, but no input
was solicited nor provided directly from us. The board would like to propose that
Circle C be drawn in a district with like minded neighborhoods nearby. We
propose a district that runs from Brodie Lane as an East boundary that

includes Shady Hollow since we have similar transportation issues with the
potential of SH45SW. The boundary can run as far North as Ben White or 360 and
as far West as needed to get the population numbers in line. This would pair us
with like minded neighborhoods as well as others over the environmentally
sensitive aquifer.
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